
Freedom of information request NCC-032621-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
I am requesting information regarding personal budgets, which are written into Education, Health and 
Care Plans for children and young people. These are contained within section J of an EHCP. 
 
Can you please tell me how many children and young people within the county of Nottinghamshire 
have a personal budget contained within their EHCP. 
 
Our response 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council “NCC” can confirm the data falls within our government statistical 
return on an annual basis taken in January each year. 
 
This data is published in May the same year please find attached our data for 2018. I have also 
provided the following link to 2018 published data: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/statements-of-sen-and-ehc-plans-england-2018 
 
For clarity It's Statements of SEN and EHC plans: England, 2018 - national and local authority tables, 
and then table 10 will provide the data requested. 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham 
NG2 7QP or email foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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